Steven SeEe

From: stonewood1866@gmail.com

Sent: Sunday, April 11, 2021 11:16 PM

To: House Innovation, Internet and Technology Committee
Subject: House bill H 6151

My name is John Holscher. Ilive in Cranston with my wife Joyce Sampietro-Holscher and we are writing in
OPPOSITION to H-6151

We believe the health concerns expressed by numerous independent scientists regarding the safety of EMF
exposure be thoroughly examined before allowing this technology to be implemented.

Some of their concemns are that prolonged EMF exposure affects the nervous system and brain, DNA mutation,
and infertility.

These are serious questions that need to be answered before the 5G network is deployed.

We can’t afford to risk the health and wellbeing of our families, friends and neighbors.

The fact that, as the bill’s text states, “public safety shall 4 not include requirements relating to radio frequency
emissions of wireless facilities” should be a disqualifier in and of itselfl
How can you even consider legislation that dismisses valid public safety concerns?!

We urge you to oppose passage of this bill.

John & Joyce Holscher
Scituate Ave Cranston, 02831



